
Paul Thissen 

State Representative 

April 19, 2018 

The Honorable Mark Dayton 

Governor of Minnesota 

130 State Capitol 

75 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 

St. Paul, MN 55155-1611 

Dear Governor Dayton: 

Minnesota 
House of 
Representatives 

As provided in Minnesota Statutes, section 351.01 and in the Minnesota Constitution, I am 

resigning my seat in the House of Representatives effective April 20, 2018 at 11:59 p.m. 

It has been an honor to serve the residents of House District 61B and the State of Minnesota as a 

member of the House. 

h.issen 

State Representative 

Cc: Kurt Daudt, Speaker of the House 

Melissa Hortman, House Minority Leader 

Pat Murphy, Chief Clerk of the House 

Steve Simon, Secretary of State 

4427 Fremont Avenue S, Minneapolis, MN 55419 
Room 317 State Office Building, 100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Email: rep.paul.thissen@house.mn 

(651 296-5375 


